
Join Us At
The Johnson Center for Child Health and Development 

For our annual

HOLIDAY
Wednesday, December 16th from 3:30 – 5:30 pm

The Johnson Center | 1700 Rio Grande Street | Fourth Floor | Parking on Ground Floor

PARTY

FREE TO ATTEND, OPEN TO THE PUBLIC
Please RSVP number of guests to intern1@johnson-center.org

Join us for some holiday cheer with our sensory-friendly Santa, allergen-friendly
snacks, and jolly activities. Holiday sweaters are encouraged!  


